Evaluation for CDBG Advisory Board Members

Thank you for your help in making next year’s process better.  We are open to any of your comments and suggestions.  The following are some questions on which we would especially value your input:

1. Did you receive enough preparation for your task through the background materials and the orientation meeting?  If not, what would have helped?

2. Was there sufficient time for the application review process?

3. Did you have the information from the applications and from staff that you needed to make informed decisions?

4.  Do you feel that all the applications received fair treatment?  If not, how could we improve our process?

5. What was most useful to you personally about the process?

6. What would you most like to change about the process?

7. Other comments/ suggestions:

Please also feel free to give your input by email (ccurtis@burlingtonvt.gov). Thank you!
